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Dear parents/carers 

 

HARVEST FESTIVAL – SUPPORTING ‘ENRYCH’, COALVILLE 

 

Following your generosity last year and the donations you kindly gave for Harvest Festival, we have 

decided to do something similar this year.   

 

Although restrictions have been lifted, we are still being mindful about keeping everyone safe and we have 

therefore, decided not to invite all our families into school to enjoy the more traditional Harvest celebrations. 

I am sure you will agree, however, that we have become rather adept at thinking up new approaches and 

challenges are definitely something we overcome with enthusiasm.  In view of this, Harvest celebrations 

are not cancelled, they will simply be brought to you in a slightly different way, more details of which will 

follow. 

 

We are still keen to support our local community and, this year, we have decided to support a local Charity 

called Enrych who are based in Coalville.  Enrych is focused on helping adults with disabilities live a more 

independent life.  Further details about the work they do can be found on their website: 

https://www.enrych.org.uk/about-enrych/.  We therefore thought that it would be nice if we could make a 

collection for them that they could then distribute amongst their community.   

 

We would be delighted if you could offer support by bringing in a non-perishable item during w/c 2 

October 2021: 

 

 Donations should be brought into school in the morning, in a plastic bag, and handed to Mrs 

Ramsell or Mrs Johnson. 

 

 Non-perishable items such as: 

o Tinned potatoes 

o Instant Mash 

o Coffee 

o Rice Pudding 

o Long Life Juices 

o Chocolate Bars 

o Toiletries eg. Shower Gel, Deodorant  

 

Can we please stress that perishable items such as fruit and vegetables will not be accepted. 

 

Thank you in advance for your generosity and we do hope that you will all agree that this is great way for 

our families to support the local community. 

 

Kind regards, 

 
Judy Ramsell 

Headteacher 
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